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Top DEP Stories 
 
Tribune-Review: State accepting applications for environmental project awards 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/state-accepting-applications-for-environmental-project-
awards/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Ridgway Record: Wolf Administration invites applicants for Environmental Excellence awards (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-10-16-19.pdf 
 
PublicSource: Economy Borough residents fret the potential harm from fracking. Across the region, 
municipalities regulate drilling very differently. 
https://www.publicsource.org/economy-borough-residents-fret-the-potential-harm-from-fracking-
across-the-region-municipalities-regulate-drilling-very-differently/ 
 
Tribune-Review: DEP: Jeannette hemp warehouse violating odor law 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/dep-jeannette-hemp-warehouse-violating-odor-law/ 
 
Times News: Palmerton officials concerned about EPA drilling 
https://www.tnonline.com/palmerton-officials-concerned-about-epa-drilling 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Tempers warming: Will a debate over climate change stall a long-overdue 
update of Pa.’s science standards? 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/education/tempers-warming-will-a-debate-over-climate-change-
stall-a-long-overdue-update-of-pa-s-science-standards/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Three Pennsylvania official state animals are vulnerable to climate change 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/what-pennsylvania-animals-are-most-vulnerable-to-climate-
change/Content?oid=16015512 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Environment and climate talk to focus on local issues 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/environment-and-climate-talk-to-focus-on-local-
issues/article 3c46262c-eeb0-11e9-95d5-3ffc58673086.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Longtime Stackhouse Park ranger to be remembered 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/longtime-stackhouse-park-ranger-to-be-
remembered/article a35d503a-efbc-11e9-a70b-57eb07c0c1ae.html  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Solving the mystery of the swarming birds of ALCOSAN 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/solving-the-mystery-of-the-swarming-birds-of-
alcosan/Content?oid=16015494 



 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Freeport park beautiful again 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-freeport-park-beautiful-again/ 
 
Energy 
 
Butler Eagle: LED bulbs in EC street lighting could lower taxes 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20191016/NEWS01/710169910/-1/News01 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: From the rooftops, big box stores are embracing solar 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/15/from-the-rooftops-big-box-stores-are-
embracing.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Joseph Mangano : Need to focus on health, not money 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2019/10/16/Joseph-Mangano-Need-to-focus-on-health-
not-money/stories/201910160054 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Area School District hears pitch on solar panels 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article a170ed26-e4c0-5fa9-9af3-93564c625869.html 
 
Mining 
 
Penn State News: Improving mine ventilation focus of $1.25 million grant 
https://news.psu.edu/story/592730/2019/10/14/research/improving-mine-ventilation-focus-125-
million-grant 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pottstown Mercury: Portion of Mariner East pipeline completed 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/portion-of-mariner-east-pipeline-completed/article bc9f20a3-4e13-
5389-b1d6-8dc97d17bfb3.html 
 
Bradford Era: ARG announces next operations director 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/arg-announces-next-operations-director/article 0a52fa3e-
c6ee-547f-b97c-5c0be1fd13c8.html 
 
WESA: Proposed Oil And Gas Registry Aims For Transparency, But Could Be Hard To Enforce 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/proposed-oil-and-gas-registry-aims-transparency-could-be-hard-enforce  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Exclusive: ExxonMobil scouting for potential cracker site in Beaver County 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/15/exclusive-exxonmobil-scouting-for-
potential.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline to pay $2.15M to settle Virginia environmental 
lawsuit 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/15/mountain-valley-pipeline-to-pay-2-15m-to-
settle.html 
 



Observer-Reporter: Shale development follows a legacy forged in steel 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/shale-development-follows-a-legacy-forged-in-
steel/article b1746b10-ef65-11e9-a94b-7732b0a7ddf1.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Some new twists in lanternfly saga 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-some-new-twists-in-lanternfly-
sagahttps://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-some-new-twists-in-lanternfly-saga 
 
Waste 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Lions hear about recycling 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/image 98c814e6-b6d3-5bd4-9816-bf013a2b5c44.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bloom: Pitch in for recycling 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/101219/page/1/story/bloom-pitch-in-for-recycling 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Keep all welcome at Bloom recycling (Editorial) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/101519/page/6/story/keep-all-welcome-at-bloom-
recycling 
 
Water 
 
Clearfield Progress: CMA votes to sell nitrogen credits for $30,000 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/cma-votes-to-sell-nitrogen-credits-for/article 40d0bd45-
00a8-5ae3-a996-f72c73522c86.html 
 
Pottstown mercury: $148,000 awarded to Berks County water quality projects 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/awarded-to-berks-county-water-quality-projects/article 386ee384-
ec4b-11e9-aa35-3b26b61fa090.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Water Wars: Chester Water, city, Aqua due back in court this week 
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/water-wars-chester-water-city-aqua-due-back-in-
court/article 69d4995e-ed37-11e9-b8f9-4ba0985b420e.html 
 
WHYY: DEP, CNX reach $1.48 M settlement on abandoned wells in Pa. 
https://whyy.org/articles/dep-cnx-reach-1-48-m-settlement-on-abandoned-wells-in-pa/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Loan application deadline looms for those impacted by July flash floods 
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/loan-application-deadline-looms-for-those-impacted-by-july-
flash/article 11613be1-2728-5b39-8eec-d8750797f08f.html 
 
Pennlive: Storm water fee, plan to reduce sewage in Susquehanna River scrutinized by Harrisburg 
officials 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/10/storm-water-fee-plan-to-reduce-sewage-in-susquehanna-
river-scrutinized-by-harrisburg-officials.html 
 



Altoona Mirror: Tyrone water deemed safe — ‘just unsightly’ 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/tyrone-water-deemed-safe-just-unsightly/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Patton project 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/patton-project/ 
 
ABC27: Crashed plane in Susquehanna River to be removed 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/crashed-plane-in-susquehanna-river-to-be-removed/ 
 
FOX43: Plane that crash-landed in the Susquehanna River may be removed tomorrow 
https://fox43.com/2019/10/15/plane-that-crash-landed-in-the-susquehanna-river-set-to-be-removed-
tomorrow/ 
 
Kittaning Paper: Bad News for Ford City Residents: Flood Insurance Premiums Going Up! 
http://www.kittanningpaper.com/2019/10/15/bad-news-for-ford-city-residents-flood-insurance-
premiums-going-up/79249 
 
Butler Eagle: Summit school water case goes to court 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20191016/NEWS01/710169846 
 
Butler Eagle: Foxburg water customers under 3-day boil advisory 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20191016/NEWS01/710169856 
 
Butler Eagle: Police investigate death in sewage tank 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20191016/NEWS01/710169854/-1/News01 
 
Indiana Gazette: Line break to disrupt water service 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/line-break-to-disrupt-water-service/article 40a2949e-cf5e-
5083-b97c-c3ee81e5a96c.html 
 
exploreVenango: Foxburg Water and Sewer Authority Issues Boil Water Advisory 
http://explorevenango.com/foxburg-water-and-sewer-authority-issues-boil-water-advisory/ 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA lifts boil water advisory for West End neighborhoods 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/10/15/PWSA-lifts-boil-water-advisory-for-West-End-
neighborhoods/stories/201910150109 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Zerbe Township discusses dirt and gravel road program 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/zerbe-twp-board-and-union-agree-upon-new-
contract/article d3f14a51-03fe-5e51-92c7-aefa0b71e892.html 
 
Renovo Record: Lock Haven’s flood protection system marks 25th anniversary 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/54901 
 
Pocono Record: Pike Townships set for Act 537 sewage system inspection 
https://www.poconorecord.com/news/20191008/pike-townships-set-for-act-537-sewage-system-
inspections 
 



Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Long, hard winter ahead, say wildlife prognosticators 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/10/long-hard-winter-ahead-say-wildlife-prognosticators.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: When the Army considered paving over western Lancaster County 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/when-the-army-considered-paving-over-western-lancaster-
county-the/article 2045caee-ef83-11e9-93ea-cfc0ffd60df0.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Huntingdon County native returns to present on wildlife 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/huntingdon-county-native-returns-to-present-on-
wildlife/article 2c8a2289-4a34-5dcd-9a67-93a32cd99864.html 
 
Bradford Era: No snow predicted anytime soon for Pa. 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/no-snow-predicted-anytime-soon-for-pa/article c82cf283-
9cd3-5812-a072-6b5eb3be156c.html 
 
WTAE: Earthquake hits near Washington, Pennsylvania 
https://www.wtae.com/article/earthquake-near-washington-pennsylvania/29475089 
 
Post-Gazette: Small earthquake reported in Washington County  
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/washington/2019/10/15/Small-earthquake-reported-in-
Washington-County/stories/201910150135  
 
Observer-Reporter: Earthquake reported in South Franklin 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/earthquake-reported-in-south-
franklin/article 9bcfd9f6-ef6b-11e9-945c-5fbe69666733.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Small earthquake detected near Washington, Pa. 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/small-earthquake-detected-near-washington-pa/ 
 
WPXI: First snow of season: It's coming this week to parts of area 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/first-snow-of-season-its-coming-this-week-to-parts-of-area/997598711 
 
KDKA: Small Earthquake Hits Washington County 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/small-earthquake-hits-washington-county 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Bottle Works, bank collaborate on naming rights for property 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/bottle-works-bank-collaborate-on-naming-rights-for-
property/article 35f4535e-efcb-11e9-a321-e3f6cc068227.html 


